
VOTING AFTER A FELONY CONVICTION

ELECTION INFORMATION

Election Day: Tuesday, November 8, 2022:
Offices up for election: 
- U.S. Offices 
	 · U.S. Senator
	 · U.S. Representative (all districts)

- State Offices
	 · Governor/Lt. Governor
	 · State Senator (odd-numbered districts 1-49 and even-numbered districts as necessary due to redistricting)
	 · State Representative (districts 1-100)

- County Offices
	 · Some members of county boards of supervisors
	 · County Attorney
	 · County Treasurer
	 · County Recorder
	 · Any vacant offices needing to be filled

- Non-partisan Offices
	 · Some township officers
	 · County public hospital trustees
	 · Soil and water conservation district commissioners
	 · County agricultural extension council members
	 · Any vacant offices needing to be filled

- Judges Standing for Retention 
	 · Judges may stand for retention at the General Election before their terms expire



Important Election Dates
- Voter pre-registration ends October 24 at 5p.m. 
- Absentee ballot request forms may be requested August 30 through November 2
- Voted absentee ballots returned by mail must be postmarked on or before November 7 or hand delivered to county 
auditor during business hours or until 8pm on November 8

Voting Information
According to Executive Order No. 7 (EO7), individuals with felony convictions are eligible to vote if they have completed 
all terms of confinement, parole, probation, or other supervised release for all felony convictions, including the  
completion of any special sentence imposed pursuant to Iowa Code chapter 903B (sex offender special sentencing).
	 · The only exception is individuals who have been convicted of a crime found in Iowa Code Chapter 707 	    	
	    (homicide and related crimes).
	 · You do not have to have all fines, fees, or restitution paid to be eligible to vote. 

Visit https://restoreyourvote.iowa.gov/ to apply for restoration of voting rights and register to vote.

More information and/or assistance can be found with the 
 League of Woman Voters of Linn County.


